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Northwest Keizer Neighborhood Association 4/17/24 
Meeting started at 7:02pm. 

Introductions, number of attendees: 11 (see sign-in sheet). Board members present: Jonathan 
Thompson, Hersch Sangster, Crista Medrano, Judi Liechty, Tammy Saldivar, Griffin Walker. 
Council representative: none 

February and March meeting minutes approved as written. Moved by Tammy Saldivar and 
seconded by Griffin Walker.  

Hersch discussed criteria for NA- schools and number of homes. Scott Gregg from McNary HS 
spoke about the school.  

Judi Liechty spoke about the Keizer Food Bank.  

Motion from Griffin to purchase an acrylic money collection box valued at $13 to collect money 
for the food bank. Crista seconded. Voted in approval unanimously. 

Crista requests a poster with QR code at Keizer Fest and is looking into the details to share next 
month. 

T-shirts are being researched by Crista. 

Hersch has paid $40 to put our ad in the Keizer Times.  

Nominations for board members. 

• Jonathan nominated Hersch for Chair, Crista seconded. Voted unanimously in favor. 
• Jonathan nominates Griffin for Vice chair, Hersch seconded. Voted unanimously in favor. 
• Hersch nominated Tammy for secretary, Griffin seconded. Voted unanimously in favor. 
• Hersch asked Crista, Jonathan and Judy to continue in their board positions and to take 

board positions. All voted unanimously. 
• Group agreed to leave final position open until someone offers to fill it. 

No website updates per Griffin. Crista and Hersch agreed to be additional administrators. 

Hersch meets at 5:30 third Tuesday of the month with Keizer Elementary PTC. This month’s 
discussion surrounded support for the May 4 event. 

City Council recently had a work session with the Neighborhood Associations to update the city 
bylaws.  NWKNA will be updating our bylaws and can customize it to our needs. 

Crista suggested using the Grange for National Night Out and will reach out to Tim for options. 

Hersch is planning Shane Johnson to speak at our June meeting to discuss Planning and Land 
Use permits. Skip July/Aug for summer. Fire District to attend next month. 

Willamette Pie Company on May 1 will donate pies to be delivered from the Nazarene Church to 
all the schools. This effort is for the changes that are taking place at the schools. 

Next General meeting is May 15. 



Meeting adjourned 8:30pm 
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